
 

27th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Years 1 - 6 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Visit to Nottingham Playhouse 
 

On Thursday 12th December, we are planning to take the pupils in Years One to Six to Nottingham Playhouse to 

watch Sleeping Beauty. This is a great British tradition and promises to be a fun end-of-term treat for the children. 

We shall leave Hollygirt at approximately 1:30pm to walk to the venue; the children will, of course, be escorted by 

staff. They should wear their regular uniform, including blazer. The cost for the trip is £15, which includes entrance 

to the pantomime plus an ice lolly during the interval. You can pay by cash, cheque or BACS. If paying by BACS, 

please title your payment SURNAME/PANTO. 

If you are happy for your child to accompany us on the trip, please complete the following form and return by Friday 

4th October 2019. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Miss Wilson 

Year 2 Teacher 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Visit to Nottingham Playhouse – Thursday 12th December 2019 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________     Class: ______ 

 

I give my permission for my child to visit Nottingham Playhouse on Thursday 12th December 2019. I acknowledge 

the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in 

every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

I enclose a cheque for £15 / cash for £15 / I will do a BACS payment for £15. (Please circle one) 

 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if 
your child does not take part in the visit. 

Signed:  ___________________________________     Date: _________ 

 

Please return to form teachers no later than Friday 4th October 2019 


